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April 6,2019

Commissioner Tamika Ledbetter

Department of Labor & Workforce Development
550 W. 7" Avenue, Ste. 1930

Anchorage, Alaska 99501

Subject: Support for Senate Bill 66
Dear Commissioner Ledbetter:

The Legislative Committee of the Alaska State Home Building Association has considered
Senate Bill 66, an act that combines the Division of Workers’ Compensation and the Division of
Labor Standards & Safety. Based on our discussion, this letter is express support for passage of
the bill.

To be forthright, we appreciate the functions and importance of both divisions. Our support for
this bill is based on the confidence and faith that you and your department can achieve this
efficiency measure without jeopardizing any important functions and responsibilities.

We appreciate this opportunity to express our support, and encourage you to share this letter with
the appropriate legislative committees and individual legislator considering the bill.

Sincerely,

Richard Carr, President
Alaska State Home Building Association

P.O. Box 91444 « Anchorage, Alaska 99509
Phone (907) 644-4190 « FAX (888) 732-1401

Website: www.buildersofalaska.com
E-mail: alaskastatehomebuildingassoc@gmail.com



